
 
 

Health Equity Student Internship 
Stipend Program 

WHAT IS THE HEALTH EQUITY STUDENT INTERNSHIP STIPEND PROGRAM? 
The Health Equity Student Internship Stipend Program allows public health students to gain 
practical experience working on projects to improve health equity at agencies providing public 
health or primary health care services. The program is funded through the Health Resources 
and Services Administration’s (HRSA) New England Public health Training Center (NEPHTC). A 
total of 4 internships will be funded annually in Vermont. 

 

WHAT IS THE FINANCIAL AWARD? 
Students will receive a $3,500 stipend upon completion of their internship and submission of a 
final report and presentation to HRSA. Student should have a total of 200 hours of work. 

 

WHO IS ELIGIBLE? 
Priority is given to master’s or doctoral students in public health. Graduate students in other 
health professions and 3rd and 4th year undergraduate students in public health may also 
apply. Students must be a U.S. citizen, a non-citizen U.S. national, or a foreign national with a 
visa [permitting permanent residence in the U.S. 

 

WHAT IS THE TIMEFRAME? 
For 2019/20 placements are available during the academic year for either semester with a 
completion date of June 30, 2020. 

 

WHERE DO I LEARN MORE OR APPLY? 
Students can learn more about the program by contacting: Heidi.Klein@vermont.gov. 
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